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THAT

PLANE

PREZ SEZ Sid Brown

August, 2015

I hope all of you have had a great summer. The kids are heading back
to school, vacations are winding down, and summer is almost over. Well,
could someone please tell the weather, because it is still HOT. High
humidity and hot air make for poor engine power! That engine being me!
This heat will wear you out. Can’t wait for cooler flying weather.

I want to thank vice-president Joe Britt for handling the meeting last
month. I understand he did a great job. He has also been doing a great
job with arranging our speakers. I have enjoyed listening and learning
and hate that I had to miss the last one. Thanks to Carl Bell and Rafael
Lopez for presenting our program.

For our August meeting Al Nodorft will be sharing information from
his trip to Oshkosh. He will also be asking us to finalize the signups for
Boshears since we will not have another club meeting before the Fly-In.

As most of you know we lost a great friend, member, aviator, and
hero with the passing of Joe Miles. Joe always took time to encourage
others in their aviation endeavors and other aspirations in life. He was a
great inspiration to my son Ben and me. We will miss him as [ am sure all
of you will also. Our prayers to his family.

I look forward to seeing you all at the meeting.

Keep 'em flying!
Sid

HAPPY BIRTHDAY!
United States Coast Guard
First called the Revenue Cutter

Service, founded on August 4, 1790
8 years before the founding of the
United States Navy!

The USCG unofficial motto,
"You have to go out, but you
don't have to come back."
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